
‭Thursday 21st December 2023‬

‭Dear Parents and Carers,‬

‭RSE and PSHE Information Evening - 16th January 2024‬

‭As you may be aware, the Health Education and Relationships and Sex Education (RSE) aspects of‬
‭PSHE (personal, social, health and economic) education are compulsory in all secondary schools.‬

‭Our programme ensures that every child is guaranteed a PSHE education that covers mental‬
‭health and wellbeing; physical health (including healthy lifestyles and first aid); learning about‬
‭safe, healthy relationships and sex (including understanding consent, negotiating life online,‬
‭intimate relationships).‬

‭We are holding an information evening on Tuesday 16th January at 3:45pm including the purpose‬
‭of our programme and examples of resources used in school.‬

‭Should you wish to attend the information session please respond to the google form linked below.‬

‭Parental Information Evening‬

‭Kind Regards,‬

‭Mrs G Malone‬
‭Associate Assistant Headteacher for Personal Development‬

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfCzYBZmfZK_yspT7SMIGCE0jFQfkFtNvZBtq69I3q0FX31uA/viewform?usp=sf_link

